
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public 

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities 

surrounding the site and Idahoans. 

 

I have worked on the Stibnite site several times during prior attempts at remediation. The average 

Idahoan has no idea of the magnitude and complexity of the cleanup at the Stibnite site. It literally 

requires the complete redevelopment of the valley to allow fish passage to resume, not to mention 

all the other issues, some of which were of the State's making; like allowing reclamation of Hecla's 

waste pile without enough topsoil to turn the surface brown, even. It was spread by a bobcat in 

about half a day. What a joke. Midas has invested years and piles of money to get this far. I'm 

surprised how persistent they have been and how much time they've spent. In addition to the 

employment opportunities Midas is providing, the complete redevelopment is the minimum 

required to adequately address all the issues on this site. Please allow them to follow through and 

implement their plans. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: David A O'Day 


